



Dear Member

We're now into the second half of 2011 and looking forward to our November production, as well as several other events. We have quite a few things coming up and it would be lovely to see all of you there.

NEXT PRODUCTION

Our November production will be Glorious! By Peter Quilter, directed by Debbie Wartnaby. Play week is Wednesday 9th November 2011 to Saturday 12th November 2011, with Technical on the Monday and Dress Rehearsal on the Tuesday.

The casting meetings were well attended and Debbie has successfully cast the play as follows:

Florence Foster Jenkins Polly Lewis

Dorothy Barbara Garner

Cosme Richard Baker

St Clair James Coleman

Maria Suzanne Webb

Mrs Verrinder-Gedge Jane Webb

Tania Lambley offered to be Prompt, Martin Olley is Stage Manager and Carl Viles is Musical Director.

There will be a Production meeting called very soon, all hands to the pump!!!

SOCIAL EVENTS

On Monday 25th July 2011 Jane Webb hosted a social reading of The Wyrd Sisters by Terry Pratchett. Those of you who attended don't need to be reminded, but it was a fantastic evening! Definitely one for the future. Although I'm not sure how we'd get through rehearsals – everyone was laughing so much! Many thanks to Jane.

There are several social events coming up, don't forget to put them in your diary:

- August 5th An Evening of Nibbles and Readings. Or Readings and Nibbles! Depending where your priorities lie! This is a social evening when you can bring along a reading of your choice and share.....or just simply listen to everyone else! Come along to Debbie's house 6 Gorse Road, Grantham, NG31 9LQ at 7.30pm. I know this item has simply been left in from last time....but there it is! Please come along and join in the fun!
- August 14th Annual Garden Party. Debbie Wartnaby has volunteered to host the party, catering arrangements to be announced nearer to the day.

"THAT'S ENTERTAINMENT"

The Guildhall Arts Centre is well underway with plans for the anniversary production.

We are contributing two pieces — one from the '90's and one from the '00's. We will be doing something from "On Golden Pond" by Ernest Thompson and "Fly Me To The Moon" by John Godber. Both were successful productions by St Peters Hill Players and worthy of showcasing our talents in this production. Martin Olley has agreed to direct our pieces and we are looking forward to participating in the show. Watch this space — rehearsals start soon.

FACEBOOK SITE

PLEASE don't forget the Facebook site – visit and make comments! The more the merrier!

WE NEED BACKSTAGE CREW AND SET BUILDERS!!!

Yet again, an appeal for people to help backstage! There are lots of things to get involved with – just do it! You know you want to!!

Don't forget, anything you want to be included in your Newsletter, please contact Debbie Wartnaby on: dwartnaby@hotmail.com or 569714.